
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

Finance & Audit Committee Meeting 
of the Board of Directors of the 

Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District 
Scheduled for July 3, 2024 

___________________________________________ 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the scheduled July 3, 2024 F&A 
Meeting of the Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District Board of Directors has 
been rescheduled.   

A Special Finance & Audit Committee Meeting of the Beaumont-Cherry Valley 
Water District Board of Directors will be held on July 11, 2024 at 3:00 p.m. at 560 
Magnolia Avenue, Beaumont, CA 92223 

Respectfully, 

Sylvia Molina 
Assistant Director of Finance & Administration 
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